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Flood victims in China need help! 

On 15th April, 2024, a terrible flood happened in 

China and caused great damage. It damaged crops and 

destroyed buildings. The victims do not have bottled 

clothes and food. 

Volunteer Club holding a fund-raising fair 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a fund-raising fair to raise funds for The Hong 

Kong Red Cross Society. It is a charity which helps poor people. The fund-raising fair 

will take place on 26th May in Citygate Shopping Centre. 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

Volunteer Club need volunteers who like cooking because they need to make cookies 

and cakes. They also need volunteers to perform in a show and sell tickets for the 

fund-raising fair so that the charity show can be a successful event.  

If every student helps in the charity show, Hong Kong Red Cross will have more 

donations to help the flood victims.  

Please sign up to be a volunteer. 

 


